
 

 

Newsletter 

Our target is 
96% 

W/B 
24/01  

W/B 
31/01 

Mango (Nur) 93% 86% 

Apple (Rec A) 74% 90% 

Peach (Rec C) 90% 81% 

Beech (1S) 92% 97% 

Maple (1R) 90% 91% 

Ash (2R) 92% 83% 

Birch (2N) 98% 97% 

Lemon (3C) 90% 88% 

Oak (3B) 98% 94% 

Aspen (4D) 94% 92% 

Spruce (4A) 94% 97% 

Cherry (5B) 83% 89% 

Palm (5G) 93% 90% 

Cypress (6W) 94% 94% 

Willow (6L) 95% 90% 

Attendance 

Dear parents and carers, 

This week I would like to update you on the following: 

Value of the week 

This week we have been focusing on the value of respect. This always feels evident to me around the 
school, in the way that children interact with each other and with staff. This week, I had a conversa-
tion with some year 6 children, and it struck me just how respectful and mature they were, setting 
such a good example to the younger children in the school. This afternoon in collective worship, staff 
proudly shared how the children named had been exemplary in showing respect this week. A big well 
done to you all! 

Number Day 

I think it is safe to say that the children have had a very enjoyable Number Day today! Thank you to 

all those parents who donated money for the NSPCC, who have organised this day for schools across 

the country. The total raised was £257.90. It has been wonderful to see the children dressed up and 

showing such enthusiasm for the day. As I have been around the school today, I have seen children 

taking part in all kinds of number based activities, clearly enjoying every minute of it and learning 

important maths skills as they do so. I would like to extend my thanks to Ms. Williams, our maths 

subject leader, for making such an effort in coordinating the day’s events across the school. 

Parent consultations 

Thank you to all those parents who have attended the parent consultations this week. I hope that you 
have found them helpful in understanding how your child is getting on in school, looking at the pro-
gress they are making and what they need to do next in their learning.  

The following teachers still have their meetings coming up. Please call the school office to make an 

appointment if you haven’t already done so. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Key dates coming up: 

 Aspen class assembly, Thursday 10th February 3.00pm. Parents of Aspen class 
children welcome to attend.  

Value of the Week 
Mango (Nur) Timofey Serenbry-

annikov 

Apple (Rec A) Max Stamp 

Peach (Rec C) Oliver Daly 

Beech (1S) Kilyan Ayekpa Adje 

Maple (1R) Molly Lakey-
McManus 

Ash (2R) Amelia Hassan 

Birch (2N) Khadija Alom 

Lemon (3C) Larabella Bingham 
Stride 

Oak (3B) Gracie Bailey 

Aspen (4D) Sarvesh Karthik 

Spruce (4A) Saydee Clynes 

Cherry(5B) Elina Le-Souza 

Palm (5G) Zannut Nur 

Willow (6L) Eloise Rees-
Chapman 

Cypress (6W) Christy Kim 

Date Class 

Monday 7th February Year 5 Palm class, Mr. Griffiths 

Reception Peach class, Georgia 

Tuesday 8th February Year 1 Beech class, Mr. Stein 

Year 3 Lemon class, Ms. Chandler 

Wednesday 9th February Year 1 Maple class, Chloe 

Thursday 10th February Year 2 Ash class, Ms. Rothon 

Monday 28th February Nursery Mango class, Fransesca 

Tuesday 1st March 



 

 

Term dates  

You will find the term dates for next academic year attached to this newsletter. Please do make a note of these, as all children 

are expected to attend school during term time and holidays must be booked during the allocated school holiday time. As a 

reminder, next week is the final week of this half term. The new half term starts of Monday 21st February.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

With best wishes, 

Cristina King 

Head of School  



 

 

 Class catch-up 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 Class catch-up 

 

In year 5 Cherry Class, Imogen and Amena have written list poems based on Jim's escape from the 
workhouse in Street Child. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Palm class have been writing letters of persuasion to Queen Victoria persuading her to end child 
labour. These letters have been written by Danny, Amir, Ariel & Aya in Palm Class. 

 



 

 

 Class catch-up 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 Class catch-up 

 

Great news from St. Luke's football teams!  

On Tuesday our Year 3/4 and Year 5/6 teams took part in Isle of Dogs Schools Football Tournament.  

Both teams played extremely well, presenting great teamwork and so much enthusiasm. 

The Year 5/6 team won well-deserved GOLD! 

Congratulations! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


